
is coming to  CCSU! 

Starting August 1st 

 
 

A Taskstream subscription is REQUIRED for applying 

to the Professional Program in Fall 2015 

 

Want to know more? Check out  
 

www1.taskstream.com  

or come visit us in HB 203 

 

Applying to the Professional 
Program For Teacher  

Certification this Fall? 


